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News

Retiree Benefit Funding Challenges Elevate 
Interest in Benefit ‘Captives’

Chris Keller and Lou Mazawey were quoted extensively in a BNA 
special report on the use of captives to fund retiree health. The 
report, “Retiree Benefit Funding Challenges Elevate Interest in 
Benefit Captives'”, was published in Pensions & Benefits on May 
27, 2009.
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